
 

 

 

Thursday, November 21, 2019  

 

Dear Members of the Syracuse University Community: 

This morning I shared that I would be meeting with a group of Jewish students to hear their concerns 
and to work toward solutions. 

The students and I discussed and agreed to these recommendations. As a result of our dialogue, I have 
signed the recommendations.  

Working with our students to strengthen this community remains my top priority. 

Sincerely, 

  

Chancellor Kent Syverud 

https://news.syr.edu/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/Jewish-Student-Concerns-Signed.pdf

